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From: 	 Karen Poepoe <karenpoepoe@yahoo.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, February 15, 2017 7:20 PM 

To: 	 PC Committee 

Cc: 	 Tanya Naehu; Kanoelani Davis 

Subject: 	 Support for Moloka'i and Lana'i applicants to the Maui County Planning Commission 

To: The Maui County Council Planning Committee, 

Subject: Support for Moloka'i and Lana'i Cultural Practitioner and Conservationist applicants 

Aloha Mai, 

My name is Kamalu Poepoe, and I am the Island Council Po'o for the 'Aha Kiole o Moloka'i 
(which is Moloka'i's Aha Moku Council). I would like to ask that residents from Moloka'i and Lana'i, 
as part of Maui County, be included for consideration for the 2 seats proposed for a cultural practitioner 
and a conservationist for the Maui County Planning Commission. 

We do have qualified candidates that come from our islands. We have professional people as well as those 
who are experienced in holding offices, sitting on commissions, boards and community groups who are 
cultural practitioners and conservationists. Our islands may be small, but we do have a diversified population 
which includes individuals who would serve competently in this capacity. 

Mahalo nui for your consideration of our island residents. 

Kamalu Poepoe 
Po'o- 'Aha Kiole o Moloka'i 


